
Cliffside Refiners Limited Partnership Meeting 

January 26, 2021 @ 9:00 AM 

Attendees: 

(Cliffside) Mark M. Rodney C. Brad H.  

(Downtown) Sam B. Emress B. Mark W. 

(NOC)   

(CRLP) Nick D. Bobby S. John S. Brad B. 

  Kaylyn S. Mike D.  

Roll Call  

 Noted 

Nick D.-Antitrust guidelines apply.  If there are any questions, please let me know.  

Any update on COVID? 

Sam B.-We have not gotten anything specifically from the BLM.  There is an executive order 
mandating the wearing of masks on federal property.  No positive cases reported this week. 

Nick D.-Moving on to operational side.  Yesterday around 1400 pounds. 

Mark M.-Pipeline did go up overnight about 40 pounds.  Now we are at 1407.  We still have 
Bivens A6 on standby.  Bivens A6 has a head pressure of 254 pounds.  No equipment problems 
to mention at the moment.  We have been having trouble with the 3 A/C units in the old control 
room so we will be sending you market research to get those replaced.   

Nick D.-Is there any update on the campaign mode? 

Sam B.-We are looking at the demand, I still need to get to the understanding of how we will do 
campaign mode and make sure it will not cause any problems.  So, there is not any change right 
now.  We will talk about it again next week to see if there are any changes. 

Nick D.-We are still looking at the middle of March for Brad B. to do projects and maintenance.  
Are there any issues with supply or anything like that?  Brad, are you looking at a week for your 
work? 

Brad B.-It will be every bit of 10 days for us. 

Nick D.-I’m just interested to hear if there is anything that we need to get reserved early. 

Brad B.-Did we ever figure out if we can put one of those mobile trailers out there where the 
guard shack is. 



Sam B.-I’m not aware if the landowner has anything to say about having a temporary building 
out there.  Does anyone at the plant know if anyone has talked to the landowner about that? 

Brad H.-I haven’t heard anything. 

Nick D.-I think it is a COVID thing it hasn’t been done before. 

Sam B.- I think we would have to talk to the landowner about having a building out there. 

Brad B.-We would use a generator and would like to have it there a few months. 

Sam B.-So it is semi-permanent it could be 6 months. 

We just need to make sure with the landowner and someone from CRLP would need to tell us 
where we would want to put it. 

Nick D.-Is there a restriction from having it within the fence line? 

Sam B.-There would be safety consideration and risk assessment done.  There would need to be 
consideration for power and things like that. 

Nick D.-Ok Brad will take the lead with that and we will discuss it more once we have more 
information.  John you probably won’t want to do your work right before or right after Brad’s 
team so we give the pipeline time to pack. 

I didn’t see anything on bypasses this week. 

Mark M. and Brad B.-It is the same. 

Nick D.-Are there any questions or comments from the group? 

Sam B.-It looks like we are ok with the DGA solution with the winter weather that is coming in. 

Nick D.-Anything else out there? 

Sam B.-We sent in some proposals. 

Nick D.-I did see something about that.  Emmett had scheduled a call for tomorrow on things 
that are outside this call. 

Sam B.-We had sent in some things about property management.  Also, the renewal for the 
option years. 

Nick D.-Yes, I did see that. 

Alright, anything else? 

Ok thank you we will talk next week. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


